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For Information 
 
Website 
Last week I had a website meeting with Wallce (who sometimes works with IT), John (Our IT guy) 
and Dallas (Our Communications and Publications Manager).  We discussed issues with the website, 
moving into the next phase of the website plan, and our priorities.  The French version has been 
made priority 1 and we are working on that currently.  We may not be able to meet my goal date, 
mostly because I made it up 100% arbitrarily, but we will have this done soon and I am on this.  Our 
next priority is making the website more accessible/user friendly and we will be doing this through 
adjusting tabs and making pages more intuitive. 
 
 
4Floors - Thursday October 29th 
This event is coming up.  I am meeting soon with the accounting and office staff to discuss the 
logistical details and SSPN has begun planning on this event.  I have already been approached by a 
few student groups interested in helping out.  Its going to be really awesome.   
 
SSPN 
Everything is going well.  We are just getting started and have done lots of brainstorming.  Some 
events we are talking about include hot Chocolate huts, winter games, dance marathons, and more. 
 
CAF 
CAF had their first meeting of the year.  It went really well.  (I am totally proud of myself for doing my 
first whole meeting in French!)   We are looking to do an event during culture shock in November.  
We are also getting the ball rolling on the translation team.  I think this is going to be really positive. 
 
Committee on Alcohol Policy 
I had this meeting last week and it was quite the meeting.  We discussed many things and the 
general idea is that campus events are being held more accountable and subsequently all students , 
participants, volunteers, and coordinators are being held responsible.  Things discussed include 
limiting Frosh leaders consumption on campus, closer monitoring of consumption in general, the 
‘Green Book’/Code of Conduct and student’s behavior in accordance with it, methods of training 
leaders, and methods of health promotion. 
 
GA 
The GA is coming up.  The Website has been updated with info about dates and info.  Please 
encourage your constituents to get involved.  More importantly all of you should get involved.  It is 
important that all of SSMU(Yes, that means councilors) get excited and support the GA because if we 
aren’t all into it, we can’t ask anyone else to be.  Please get in touch with myself or Ivan about how 
you can get involved and what you can do to help promote democracy. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Alex(andra) Brown  


